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Auburn University Transport Service 
 

Auburn University provides an on-campus free shuttle service for students. Under this 

facility, AU provides the following services: 

 

Tiger Transit 

      During the fall and spring semesters, Fine Arts, South Quad East Campus and East 

Glenn will conclude its services at 6 p.m. and the rest of the Tiger Transit is in operation 

from 7 a.m. – 8 p.m. During the summer semester this operation will be from 7 a.m. – 

5 p.m. Here are multiple routes covering many on-campus and off-campus locations 

(example: Village Mall, Wal-Mart, Connection, Reserve and few more). For 

transportation across campus after our regular operational day has ended, the Night 

Security Shuttle Service is available for on-campus travel.  

      Please take an advantage of the twenty-two routes that are offered throughout the 

year. Furthermore, DoubleMap offers a free Rider App, which is available for Android 

and Apple gadgets and offers real-time location of bus data. For more information visit 

Tiger Transit 

 

Friday Shopping Shuttle 

       The Friday Evening Shopping Shuttle, this shuttle runs each Friday and leaves from 

the Haley Center Hub/ AU Student Center, starting at 5:30 pm and last at 9:30 pm. All 

stops are designed as "by request". Upon entering the bus from the Haley Center Hub/ 

AU Student Center, passengers must inform the driver about the specified shopping 

place. The most common places for grocery shopping are Walmart, Kroger and Asian 

Supermarket. To help international students with their weekly grocery shopping, 

Auburn University provides shuttle service to all of these places.  Tiger Town which 

has a variety of restaurants, utility shops, salons and stores. The Shopping Shuttle also 

travels to Auburn Mall which has a good deal of shopping options ranging from mobile 

SIM cards to food and fashion accessories. For shopping and Drop off location, visit 

Friday Shopping Shuttle. 

 

Night Security Shuttle Service 

       The Night Security Shuttle is a facility that runs from 6 p.m. to 7 a.m. and carries 

passengers to on-campus locations only. The operation hours will change during home 

football games.  Any staff or student can call on (334) 844-7400 and talk with the 

dispatcher to ask for a pickup. The vans are marked with a number (ex. 182). These 

Night Security Shuttle signs are found on both sides above the rear tire. A flashing light 

indicates that the shuttle is up for service. 

For more information visit Night Security Shuttle Service 

http://www.auburn.edu/administration/parking_transit/transit/routes.php
http://www.auburn.edu/administration/campus-safety/shuttle.html
http://www.auburn.edu/administration/campus-safety/shuttle.html
http://www.auburn.edu/administration/parking_transit/transit/routes.php
http://aub.ie/whereisthebus
http://www.auburn.edu/administration/parking_transit/transit/
https://www.auburn.edu/administration/parking_transit/transit/routes/shoppingshuttle.php
http://www.auburn.edu/administration/campus-safety/shuttle.html

